
Poultney Development Review Board
Meeting

Wednesday, August 18, 2021 - 5:30 P.M.
Poultney Town Hall

NOTICE OF HEARING

Purpose: On Wednesday, August 18, 2021, the Development Review Board will hold a hearing 
on an application with a request for a variance as to height, in connection with the replacement of 
a  nonconforming  structure  (seasonal  camp),  with  a  new  nonconforming  structure  (seasonal 
camp) with an approximate height of 28 feet, 7 inches measured from the surface of the road, on 
lands owned by Applicants, Brian and Caroline Moran, located at 759 Ferncliff Road (Parcel ID 
# 262012).  The property is located in the Lake Shore District.

Additional information about the application may be obtained at the Town Manager’s Office, 
Town of Poultney, 9 Main Street, Poultney, VT 05764, during the hours of 8:30 AM and 3:30 
PM, Monday through Friday.  

Participation in the local proceeding is a prerequisite to the right to take any subsequent 
appeal.

s/ Paul A. Donaldson 
Zoning Administrator


